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The Environmental Security Technology Certification Program ( ESTCP ), the U.S. Department
of Defense’s environmental research program, solicits Environmental and Installation Energy
Technology Proposals for FY 2015 funding. Pre-proposal submissions are due on April 1, 2014
and should be related to Energy Efficiency for Military Buildings; Assessment of Vapor Intrusion;
Weapons Systems and Platforms; and Water Conservation and Reuse for Military Facilities.
More information about the solicitations is available 
here
. ESTCP Director, Dr. Anne Andrews, will also conduct an online seminar entitled “ESTCP
Funding Opportunities for Environmental and Energy Technologies” on February 21, 2014 from
12:30-1:30pm Eastern Time. Pre-registration for this webinar is required 
here
.
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